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Help us transform your 
streets into

As our city continues to grow, the 
role and function of our local streets 
is changing.

The City of Darebin wants to work 
with our community to help defi ne 
what our streets will look and feel 
like in the future.

The City of Darebin is launching another 
exciting project to transform local streets 
into people friendly places.

Our Council Plan 2017 - 2021 sets the 
overarching vision for “a greener, bolder, 
more connected city.”

The Streets for People project is an opportunity to:
• kick-start the transformation of the local street network
• prioritise sustainable transport modes
• increase the functionality and safety of our streets

the place 
to live

With your help we can improve our streets by making them more 
people-friendly and enjoyable places to live. Its an opportunity to set the 
bar for neighbourhood streetscape innovation in Australia.
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Let’s create your
dream street

ONLINE SURVEY

DROP-IN SESSIONS

FACEBOOK
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You can participate in a number of ways:

Streets for People in Preston & Reservoir 
has now started. We want to hear from you 
between now and the 17th March 2019.

Let’s go on a journey together...

With your help over the coming months, we 
will start preparing ideas and designs that 
will transform the corridors, with a view to 
start delivering streetscape improvements 
this year.

Have your say now by completing the survey at: 
yoursaydarebin.com.au/prestonactivitylink  or

yoursaydarebin.com.au/northernreservoircorridor

Engaging with you, the community,
throughout the project process to 
understand what the community wants, 
how you use the area and how access can 
not only be improved but become more
sustainable, inviting and fun!

Identify neighbourhood and local resident 
community aspirations and constraints for 
streetscape improvements.

Fill in the online survey to tell us what you think of 
the study areas. What is working or not, and what 
you wish for the future of your streets:
yoursaydarebin.com.au/prestonactivitylink
yoursaydarebin.com.au/northernreservoircorridor

Drop-in sessions will be held for each corridor:
Preston: 16th March between 10am-12pm at 
Preston Library.
Reservoir: 16th March between 2pm-4pm at 
Reservoir Library Forecourt.

If you want to stay informed join the City of 
Darebin Facebook Page to keep up to date about 
the project.

For further information email us at:
streetsforpeople@ darebin.vic.gov.au

You can also nominate yourself and your street 
to be part of a group that will work closely with 
Council and the consultant team to develop ideas.

Identify community champions that are 
interested in working closely with Council as 
the project progresses to develop and test 
ideas and implementation options.

If you are deaf, or have 
a hearing or speech impairment, 

contact us through the 
National Relay Service.

relayservice.gov.au
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